PRACTICE SAT
Frequently Asked Questions

1- Q. When is the Practice SAT?
The Practice SAT is scheduled for Saturday, September 23, 2017.
2- Q. How long is the Practice SAT?

The Practice SAT will begin promptly at 8:30a.m. and will end by
approximately 12:30p.m.

3- Q.Is the Practice SAT open to members only?

No. The Practice SAT is open to the public. Registration is on a first-come,
first-serve basis.

4- Q. Whatis the registration process?

A representative of the College and Career Guidance Ministry will be at
the registration table after 1st and 2nd service to collect the registration slip
and $10 investment.

5- Q. What does the $10 include?

The $10 investment covers the cost of the test booklet and score report.
Please note that the cost for the actual SAT (without essay) is $46.

6- Q. When is the deadline to register?
The deadline to register is Sunday, September 10, 2017.
7- Q. What do I need to do the day of the test?

All testers should get a good night’s sleep the night before the test, eata
hearty breakfast, and bring two #2 pencils and a scientific calculator. It is
important to be on time.

8- Q. When will I receive the results?

The results will be emailed to the email we have on file 4-6 weeks after the
date of the test.

9- Q. Who should I call if I have additional questions?

You should call the church at 215-877-1530 and leave a message for the
College and Career Guidance Ministry. A representative will retum your
call within two business days.



